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Questions submitted to the Commission in view of stimulating the debate regarding the items treated in the afternoon of 8 July 2009 by WG n°3 of ACFA 
At the Executive and Plenary meetings of ACFA on 16 and 17 June 2009, the European organisations seating in this Committee have been requested to send the ACFA Secretariat questions relating to the market and the restructuring of the sector.

Europêche/COGECA has drawn up the following five questions:

1) Why is it that, despite the ongoing economic crisis which calls for urgent actions to be taken at market level, the Commission has decided to postpone the CMO reform, instead of putting it first on the agenda, as they did for the control reform? 

2) What is the state of play regarding the market measures identified in point 4.4 of COM (08)453 final?

3) Specifically, what does the Commission intend to do, in order to make sure that the level of first selling prices could be increased without increasing final consumer prices, for instance by shortening and making more efficient the value chain from producers to consumers?
4) Bearing in mind that there is a huge amount of fish and aquaculture products imported from third countries under social, economic, environmental and sanitary dumping conditions, would it not be time now to think about establishing EUROPEAN fish promotion campaigns and adapt current regulations accordingly?
5) As certain provisions of regulation n°744/2008 are considered to be quite impracticable and as there is a need for additional funding in the EFF, would it be possible to think about amending the regulation?
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